
 

 
New York Mahogany Clam Recall Notice 

September 28, 2018 
 
 

A mahogany clam recall has been initiated for all mahogany clams 
distributed by Ocean Treasure Trading Inc NY 592 RS. 
 
 
Reason: Ocean Treasure Trading Inc received the clams from an 
unapproved source. 
 
 
The harvest area affected New Brunswick, Canada: Information from the 
tag indicates Maces Bay, Date 09/17; quantity 60-pounds per bag 
 
A distribution list is currently being developed. All states identified as 
having received the mahogany clams affected by the recall will be notified 
as soon as the information becomes available. 
 
An example of the tag is on the following page; there is no information on 
the back of the tag. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
Sue Ritchie, Food Inspector 2 
NYS DEC – Division of Marine Resources 
Bureau of Shellfisheries 
205 North Belle Mead Road, Suite 1 
East Setauket, NY  11733 
631-444-0494 
FAX 631-444-0484 
Susan.Ritchie@dec.ny.gov 
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